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From: 
Stuart J.Kerry, Chair IEEE 802.11 Working Group

To:  

CC: David Hunter, Liaison Officer

Title: Request for operator feedback on (identification of) information that should not be used for an IEEE 802.11u assistive roaming information database.

Purpose: To solicit feedback on the assistive roaming database concept under consideration within IEEE 802.11u.

Dear ,

During the discussions within IEEE 802.11u Task Group (InterWorking with External Networks), the use of a database with information on other (non-IEEE 802.11) networks. The objective is to provide information to IEEE 802.11 users concerning networks in the area, including external networks. The intent is to ensure that the users have information to best select networks and to simplify handover to other networks (including external networks). Note that the selection of networks to handover to is beyond the scope of the IEEE 802.11 work.

More specifically, the Task Group wishes to ask the operators of external networks whether there is information (on their networks) that should not be placed in such a database. 

To ensure the reaching the greatest number of operators, we are sending this liaison request to the [[insert organization name]].

We look forward to discussion on this issue, and would like invite you to send feedback in advance of our 16-20 July 2007 meeting.

For your reference, ANSI/IEEE Std. 802.11-1999, as amended by IEEE Std. 802.11a, IEEE Std. 802.11b, IEEE Std. 802.11b-COR1, IEEE Std. 802.11d, IEEE Std. 802.11g-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11h-2003, IEEE Std. 802.11i-2004, IEEE Std. 802.11j-2004 is the current version of the IEEE 802.11 Standard.

Please contact Stuart J. Kerry, IEEE 802.11 Working Group chair, together with Stephen McCann, IEEE 802.11u Task Group chair and David Hunter, IEEE 802.21 Liaison with any questions.

Best Regards,

Stuart J. Kerry

Contact information: 

Stuart J Kerry

stuart.kerry@philips.com  

+1 408 474 7356

Stephen McCann

stephen.mccann@roke.co.uk
+44 1794 833341
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Abstract


Liaison letter to wireless and cellular organizations to obtain operator feedback regarding network data that should not be used for an IEEE 802.11u assistive roaming information database.
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